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STATEMENT FOR OCTOBER 12, 2012 
 

 
WASHINGTON, DC—The Corcoran Gallery of Art and College of Art + Design is in conversation with both the 
National Gallery of Art and George Washington University.  These activities are in keeping with the Corcoran Board's 
stewardship and commitment to explore and secure potential sustainable options for the future of both the gallery and the 
college.  No further details will be released at this time. 
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